
Dear Melissa, 

 

David McConnell here. As you may remember, my partner Darrell Crawford and I live at 702 

Elizabeth Street and had some issues with the eaves variance Robert Fernandez was seeking for 

his project at 620 Angela. We’re withdrawing our objection. I hope you’re able to get us on the 

agenda for tomorrow. 

 

I will be coming to the Planning Board meeting. As I predicted, Robert and I have been working 

well together. It seems very likely now that we’ll be able to come to an agreement that satisfies 

all the parties involved.  

 

All Best 

David 

 

212-577-1356 

 


